Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Hariu, Tina [thariu@craworld.com]

Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 11:25 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Hetrick, Eric G

Subject: 95607 - 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley Chevron Site Update
Hi Mark,

As the new Project Manager on the 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley Chevron site, | just wanted to give you a
quick update on where we are with the project.

ENGEO has conducted the geotechnical investigation of the retaining wall and they believe reinforcements are required
for wall stability, prior to emplacement of the remediation system. We are discussing the recommendations and will be
working with Chevron on a course of action. Additionally, CRA is evaluating the existing remediation system design
plans and will be optimizing them in the next few weeks, prior to meeting with Chevron’s remediation review team near
the end of the year.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Regards,

Tina M. Hariu, P.G. 5907, C.HG. 346

Senior Project Manager

CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Office: (510) 420-0700

Direct: (510) 420-3344

Fax: (510) 420-9170
thariu@CRAworld.com




